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MEMORANDUM








							Notice #: 092310-1-I-PE





TO:		Area Agency on Aging Executive Directors   





FROM:		Charles T. Corley, Interim Secretary





DATE:		September 23, 2010





SUBJECT: 		Notice of Clarification: FFY 2011 Area Plan Update Requirements


_________________________________________________________________





The purpose of this notice is to provide clarification on Notice of Instruction NOI# 090710-1-I-PE, which provides the instructions for Area Plan updates for federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2011.  Specifically, the attachment document titled “Targeting Rpt Data Incl LEP by County” included incorrect data.  The corrected document is included with the Notice of Clarification.     





If you have any questions, please contact Laurie Koburger at 850-414-2095 or at � HYPERLINK "mailto:koburgerl@elderaffairs.org" �koburgerl@elderaffairs.org�.





Attachments:





NAPIS report data for completing the 2009 Targeting Report (corrected)
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